
 
SMU in the News 

Highlights from Oct. 26 – Nov. 2, 2015 
 

 
Students 

SMU Ph.D. students analyze interdisciplinary job ads 

https://www.insidehighered.com/news/2015/10/27/working-paper-interdisciplinary-job-ad-analysis-
suggests-some-jobs-arent-truly 

 
Student journalists participate in round-table interview with noted screenwriter Aaron Sorkin 

http://www.smudailycampus.com/ae/screenwriter-aaron-sorkin-speaks-about-newest-film-steve-jobs 
 

SMU graduate student Tiana Johnson stars in off-Broadway production of The Mountaintop 

http://www.smudailycampus.com/ae/smu-graduate-student-tiana-johnson-stars-in-off-broadway-hit-the-
mountaintop 

 
SMU students and alums nicely reviewed in Prism Co.’s new production of Persephone 

http://www.theaterjones.com/ntx/reviews/20151102080240/2015-11-02/Prism-Co/Persephone-The-

Shadow-Show 
 

Alumni 
SMU alumna Candice Patton, new star of The Flash, nicely profiled 

http://www.glamour.com/entertainment/blogs/obsessed/2015/10/the-flash-candice-patton 
 

SMU alumnus Gregory King writes about Urban Bush Women dance company telling stories through 

dance 
http://philadelphiadance.org/blog/2015/10/26/urban-bush-women-cultural-experiences-dictating-her-

stories/ 
 

SMU alumnus Jay Hunter Morris, Q&A interview tracing his career from Paris, Texa, to the Metropolitan 

Opera 
http://www.operawarhorses.com/2015/10/28/rising-stars-an-interview-with-jay-hunter-morris/ 

 
SMU theatre alums from the 1970s and 80s reunite in Studio City, Calif. 

http://www.dallasobserver.com/arts/this-reunion-of-smu-drama-grads-includes-names-and-faces-you-ll-

know-7732527 
 

SMU alumnus Arthur Muhammad, driving force behind movie Carter High 
http://www.houstonchronicle.com/sports/highschool/article/By-staying-true-Carter-High-delivers-

teaching-6601224.php 
 

News 

ABC DFW 
Michael Braun, Cox, REI not open on Black Friday 

http://www.wfaa.com/story/money/consumer/2015/10/27/rei-to-shoppers--employees-optoutside-on-
black-friday/74709118/ 

 

Business Insider 
SMU ranks No. 8 on the pub’s list of the Best College Campuses in America 
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http://www.businessinsider.co.id/the-best-college-campuses-2015-10/14/#.Vi_ZmStRaVM 

 
Campus Weekly 

Disney Pixar animator Rob Thompson visits Meadows 
http://www.smudailycampus.com/smu-tv/pony-update-disney-pixar-editor-visits-meadows 

 

CBC 
Chris Jenks, Dedman Law, Canada’s hidden war in Iraq 

http://www.cbc.ca/player/Shows/Shows/ID/2678096154/ 
 

Dallas Business Journal 
Lyle School, Darwin Deason Institute for Cybersecurity, new report discusses business management of 

cybersecurity investment 

http://www.bizjournals.com/dallas/blog/techflash/2015/10/cybersecurity-budgets-expanding-talent-
pool.html 

and here 
http://www.darkreading.com/operations/bad-news-is-good-news-for-security-budgets-but-not-skills-/a/d-

id/1322847? 

and here 
https://securityintelligence.com/from-checkboxes-to-frameworks-cisos-as-risk-leaders/ 

and here 
https://securityintelligence.com/how-cisos-manage-cybersecurity-investment-insights-from-the-field/ 

and here 
http://www.politico.com/tipsheets/morning-cybersecurity/2015/10/paul-ryans-cyber-record-eu-gets-

feisty-on-data-snowden-cyber-months-cyber-days-211008 

and here 
http://fedscoop.com/what-it-takes-to-be-a-cybersecurity-maverick 

 
The Caruth Institute for Entrepreneurship at SMU Cox honors area's top entrepreneurs at the Dallas 100 

on Nov. 4.  

http://www.bizjournals.com/dallas/blog/2015/10/meet-the-dallas-100-dallas-fort-worths-fastest.html 
 

Mike Davis, Cox, GOP candidate Ben Carson may be bad for Coppell-based network marketer Mannatech 
http://www.bizjournals.com/dallas/blog/2015/10/why-ben-carson-could-be-bad-for-mannatechs.html 

 

Dallas Morning News 
Roberto Corona, Embrey Human Rights, Gov. Greg Abbott targets sanctuary cities’ policy changes on 

federal immigration detention requests policies 
http://www.dallasnews.com/news/politics/headlines/20151026-abbott-targets-sanctuary-cities-dallas-

sheriffs-new-policy.ece 
 

Clyde Valentin, Meadows, Latino Theatre Commons gathering to showcase diversity 

http://www.dallasnews.com/news/columnists/mercedes-olivera/20151026-event-to-showcase-diversity-
of-latino-theater.ece 

 
Stephanie Martin, Meadows, what’s in store for this GOP debate 

http://www.dallasnews.com/news/politics/national-politics/20151027-what-to-watch-for-in-wednesdays-

gop-debate-will-struggling-candidates-come-out-swinging.ece 
 

Joshua Rovner, Dedman, to moderate a panel discussion next week on the rise of ISIS 
http://yourparkcities.dallasnews.com/2015/10/28/experts-on-the-rise-of-isis-to-discuss-compelling-new-

details-at-smu-nov-5/ 
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Meadows Museum mentioned in a story about the late Patsy Nasher’s extensive art collection 

http://fdmag.com/2015/10/northpark-50-special-issue-lee-cullum-on-patsy-nasher.html/ 
 

Caroline Brettell, David Meltzer, Dedman, science vs. partisan politics 
http://www.dallasnews.com/news/columnists/jacquielynn-floyd/20151028-do-science-and-partisan-

politics-need-to-get-a-divorce.ece 

 
SMU receives $500k gift from Belo Foundation for the journalism program 

http://www.dallasnews.com/news/community-news/dallas/headlines/20151029-belo-foundation-
announces-journalism-grants-for-university-of-texas-smu.ece 

and here 
http://interactives.dallasnews.com/2015/downtown-parks/ 

and here 

http://www.wfaa.com/story/news/local/2015/10/29/belo-foundation-retools-focus-downtown-dallas-
parks/74811000/ 

 
Bill Lawrence, Perkins, opinion piece calling to rise against racism 

http://www.dallasnews.com/opinion/latest-columns/20151030-smu-theology-dean-rise-against-evil-of-

racism.ece 
 

Joe Kobylka, Dedman, ran 5K to support the Achievement Center of Texas, where his son, who has Down 
syndrome, is a student 

http://www.dallasnews.com/news/community-news/garland-mesquite/sue-watkins/20151030-5k-run-in-
garland-helps-raise-funds-for-local-nonprofit-that-helps-people-with-special-needs.ece 

 

Michael Lysko, Simmons, comments on the escalating value of the Dallas Cowboys franchise 
http://www.dallasnews.com/business/databases/20151102-the-soaring-value-of-the-dallas-cowboys.ece 

 
Meadows Symphony Orchestra very nicely reviewed 

http://www.dallasnews.com/lifestyles/arts/columnists/scott-cantrell/20151101-excellent-performances-

by-smus-meadows-symphony-orchestra.ece 
 

Antonio Garza, trustee, Q&A about NAFTA 
http://www.dallasnews.com/opinion/latest-columns/20151029-qa-former-u.s.-ambassador-to-mexico-

antonio-garza-talks-north-american-free-trade.ece 

 
Offensive fraternity party cancelled; another racist post re: Greek system 

http://educationblog.dallasnews.com/2015/10/smu-says-its-looking-into-racially-offensive-fraternity-
party-that-was-planned.html/ 

and here 
http://centraltrack.com/Culture/7995/Horses-Asses/SMU-Releases-Statement-On-Racially-Insensitive-

Frat-Party-But-This-Isnt-An-Isolated-Incident 

and here 
http://www.thedailybeast.com/articles/2015/10/30/southern-methodist-university-sororities-still-preach-

segregation.html 
and here 

http://www.wfaa.com/story/news/local/dallas-county/2015/10/29/ice-party-racist-remarks-have-smu-

greek-organizations-in-trouble/74824036/ 
and here 

http://dfw.cbslocal.com/2015/10/29/smu-reviewing-fraternities-after-party-theme-deemed-racist/ 
and here 

http://nymag.com/thecut/2015/10/heres-hoping-this-sorority-rant-on-race-is-fake.html 
and here 
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http://college.usatoday.com/2015/10/30/southern-methodist-university-racist-greekrank-sorority-post/ 

 
East Valley Tribune 

Bernard Weinstein, Cox, cheap gas good for consumers, bad for economy 
http://www.eastvalleytribune.com/money/article_0330bf80-7fe9-11e5-859f-9f293740d6ff.html 

 

Eurekalert 
Harold Stanley, provost, co-author/editor of newly published Vital Statistics on American Politics 2015-
2016 
http://www.eurekalert.org/pub_releases/2015-10/sp-spv102815.php 

 
Forbes 

SMU receives a grade of C from the American Council of Trustees and Alumni for the University’s course 

requirement gaps in fundamental subject areas  
http://www.forbes.com/sites/tomlindsay/2015/10/31/new-report-what-do-college-students-learn-answer-

too-little-too-often/ 
 

Fox Business 

Harvey Rosenblum, Cox, Fed delays raising interest rates  
http://www.eiols.tv/olspreview.aspx?Int=311371-C22 

 
Fox News Latino 

Cal Jillson, Dedman, Marco Rubio debate performance 
http://latino.foxnews.com/latino/politics/2015/10/29/marco-moment-did-rubio-debate-performance-

catapult-him-to-gop-favorite-status/ 

 
Houston Chronicle 

John Browning, Dedman Law adjunct, North Texas woman sues ex-husband for Craigslist ad 
http://www.chron.com/news/houston-texas/texas/article/Report-North-Texas-woman-sues-ex-husband-

for-6599018.php 

 
Long Beach Press Telegram 

Ben Voth, Meadows, why Donald Trump is still surging in national polls ahead of debate 
http://www.presstelegram.com/government-and-politics/20151026/why-donald-trump-is-still-surging-in-

national-polls-ahead-of-debate 

 
New Mexico Watchdog 

Bernard Weinstein, Cox, “dumb” oil deal passed House and Senate votes, headed to POTUS desk 
http://watchdog.org/244587/strategic-petroleum-reserve/ 

 
NPR 

Bernard Weinstein, Cox, earnings shock as oil companies adjust to low oil prices 

http://www.marketplace.org/topics/business/earnings-shock-big-oil-adjusts-low-oil-prices 
 

Park Cities People 
Friends of the SMU Libraries hosts author of book Saint Mazie, Monday, Nov. 7 

http://www.parkcitiespeople.com/community/saint-mazie-author-comes-to-smu/ 

and here 
http://www.dallasnews.com/lifestyles/books/20151030-this-weeks-visiting-authors-hear-novelist-jami-

attenberg-at-smu.ece 
 

Quartz 
Jeffrey Engel, Dedman, last week the U.S. set a record for not having a president die in office 
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http://qz.com/534641/today-the-us-sets-a-record-for-not-having-a-president-die-in-office/ 

 
Wall Street Journal 

Willard Spiegelman, Dedman, reviews poetry/photo collection Emblems of the Passing World, by Adam 
Kirsch 

http://www.wsj.com/articles/SB21630658994359203567004581309182252537302?mod=vocus 
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